CITY OF OCEAN CITY

AMERICA'S GREATEST FAMILY RESORT

, e e e e e T A R DN 4
PRESS RELEASE

DATE: June 21, 2012 CASE: N/A
INCIDENT: FOURTH OF JULY ENFORCEMENT
DATE/TIME OCCURRED: JULY 4, 2012

LOCATION: CITY WIDE PROGRAM

DETAILS:

The Ocean City Police would like to remind everyone that possession and/or use of
fireworks is prohibited in the City by New Jersey State Statute: Title 21:3-2. All violations
of this statute require that you appear in Municipal Court. The Police Department will be
in full operation over the Fourth of July weekend recalling all of duty personnel. There
will be a zero tolerance policy when enforcing the fireworks laws. Officers will be paying
special attention to enforcement of Driving While Intoxicated offenders, pedestrian
safety, illegal alcohol consumption and parking regulations throughout the city.

Officers will be patrolling the known problem areas on foot and by vehicle to enforce
these regulations. We want everyone to have a safe and enjoyable holiday weekend by
obeying the laws of the State. By violating the above laws you not only risk your own
safety but that of innocent people that are here to enjoy all that Ocean City has to offer.
This will be your only warning given by the police.
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Questions concerning this press release should be referred to the officer preparing the
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